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September 23, 2020 
 
Dear Members; 

Re: Survey - Scheduled On-Call Staffing Model 
 
The Union and BCEHS have released a joint survey on the Scheduled On-Call Staffing Model. The purpose of the survey 
is to gain valuable input from our members on the SOC model before a final version of the model is released later this fall. 
Please note, the survey is anonymous and open to all BCEHS paramedics in the province.  
 
Survey Details 
 

Link:  https://surveys.vch.ca/Survey.aspx?s=983889a065b246a9a50c99e8f7a9ca9d 
Closing Date:  Sunday, October 4, 2020 
 
If you have any questions or concerns that are not addressed within the survey, please contact your Regional Vice-
President or union executive at info@apbc.ca 
 
We encourage all members to participate to ensure all of your concerns, in metro and rural stations, are heard. Thank you 
for your participation. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Troy Clifford 
Provincial President 
Ambulance Paramedics & Emergency Dispatchers of BC 
CUPE Local 873 
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